


From: E.J. Caldwell
To: cbilezerian@torranceca.gov
Cc: CSCHAICH@TorranceCA.gov; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: FW: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:59:03 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Craig,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Torrance, you, and your
staff for your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban
Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your staff has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: GregG@rollinghillsestatesca.gov
Cc: sarahh@rollinghillsestatesca.gov; alexad@rollinghillsestatesca.gov; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews;

Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: FW: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:38:03 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Grammer,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Rolling Hills Estates for
your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: aram@rpvca.gov
Cc: kbanales@rpvca.gov; citymanager@rpvca.gov; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew

Veeh
Subject: FW: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:26:55 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Mihranian,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Rancho Palos Verdes for
your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: citymanager.web@cityofgardena.org
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh; nsweeney@cityofgardena.org;

rdesantiago@cityofgardena.org
Subject: FW: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:00:56 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Osorio,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Gardena for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: ccarrillo@mwdh2o.com; Polyzos,Demetri J
Cc: Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: FW: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 5:15:16 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Demetri and Carlos,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank you and the MWD for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, you have been very helpful, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: info@surfrider-southbay.org
Cc: craig@surfrider-southbay.org; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 5:02:49 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Craig,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank you and Surfrider for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your continued participation.  Attached, please find the
Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June
10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the
West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: citymanager@weho.org; parevalo@weho.org
Cc: jrocco@weho.org; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:49:37 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Arevalo,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of West Hollywood for
your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your continued participation.  Attached, please find the
Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June
10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the
West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: ejeng@cityofrh.net
Cc: cviramontes@cityofrh.net; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:33:05 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Ms. Jeng,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Rolling Hills for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: joe.hoefgen@redondo.org
Cc: ted.semaan@redondo.org; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:29:31 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

 
 
Dear Joe,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Redondo Beach for
your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: citymanager@pvestates.org; Lguglielmo@Pvestates.Org
Cc: Ccowley@Pvestates.Org; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:23:26 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Ms. Guglielmo,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Palos Verdes Estates for
your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: rfeldman@malibucity.org
Cc: RDuboux@malibucity.org; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:19:26 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Ms. Feldman,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Malibu for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: KChun@lawndalecity.org; dparsley@lawndalecity.org
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:16:43 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Chun,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Lawndale for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: suja@hermosabch.org
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:09:41 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Suja,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Hermosa Beach for
your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: elee@cityofhawthorne.org
Cc: Iriarte, Gerardo; Norris, Von; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:07:23 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Lee,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Culver City for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: john.nachbar@culvercity.org
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:55:17 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Nachbar,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Culver City for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: SLLanders@carsonca.gov
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:53:48 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Ms. Landers,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Carson for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: rbeste@wrd.org
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:23:25 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Rob,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank you and your staff for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your team has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: Russ Bryden; drydman@dpw.lacounty.gov; eballesteros@dpw.lacounty.gov; KESKRIDGE@dpw.lacounty.gov
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:21:15 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Russ,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank you and your staff for your
continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your team has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: Knutting@gswater.com; ccpak@gswater.com; ALCHAVEZ@gswater.com
Cc: Greg Young; Jim Crowley; Gwyn-Mohr Tully; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:11:59 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Kate,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank Golden State Water, you, and your
staff for your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban
Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your team has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: c.dillon@lomitacity.com; m.andersen@lomitacity.com; philw@westaeng.com; jakec@westaeng.com
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:59:29 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Carla,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Lomita, you, and your
staff for your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban
Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your staff has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: LAtwell@Cityofinglewood.org; Thomas Lee; Herda, Anthony
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:49:12 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Atwell,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Inglewood, you, and
your staff for your continued support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban
Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your staff has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: smitnick@elsegundo.org
Cc: aesparza@elsegundo.org; mwatkins@elsegundo.org; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob

Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:39:38 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Mitnick,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of El Segundo, you, and
your staff for your ongoing support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban
Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your staff has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: mhurley@calwater.com; mbolzowski@calwater.org; rsorensen@calwater.com; scordone@calwater.com;

darmendariz@calwater.com
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:25:39 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Dan and Michael,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank California Water Service for your
ongoing support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water Management
Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
(UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition, WBMWD is preparing an
appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate consistency with the Delta Plan
Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved Regional Water Self-Reliance
(California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being amended only to report reduced
reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of the 2020 UWMP and adoption of
the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your team has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: geoff.williamson@amwater.com; nina.miller; garry.hofer@amwater.com
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:22:20 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Garry Hofer,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank you and your staff for your
ongoing support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water Management
Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
(UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition, WBMWD is preparing an
appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate consistency with the Delta Plan
Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved Regional Water Self-Reliance
(California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being amended only to report reduced
reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of the 2020 UWMP and adoption of
the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your staff has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: bmoe@citymb.info
Cc: sigoe@citymb.info; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Matthew Veeh; Rob Morrow
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 2:17:43 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Bruce Moe,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank the City of Manhattan Beach, you,
and your staff for your ongoing support for West Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the
Urban Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban
Water Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, your staff has provided great assistance, and we look forward to your continued
participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water
District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a
WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually,
and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: Kelly Clark; bruce@lawaterkeeper.org
Cc: Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 5:07:02 PM
Attachments: Notice Public Hearing West Basin MWD 2020 UWMP.pdf
Importance: High

Dear Kelly,
On behalf of West Basin Municipal Water District, I want to thank you for your interest in West
Basin’s planning activities.  As required by the Urban Water Management Planning Act, West Basin is
in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water
Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition, WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015
UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced
Reliance on the Delta Through Improved Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23,
§5003). The 2015 UWMP is being amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this
action is separate from adoption of the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your continued participation.  Attached, please find the
Notice of Public Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan.  The public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June
10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.  This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the
West Basin website (www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



From: E.J. Caldwell
To: elee@cityofhawthorne.org
Cc: Iriarte, Gerardo; Norris, Von; Patrick Sheilds; Julie Frazier-Mathews; Rob Morrow; Matthew Veeh
Subject: RE: Notice of Public Hearing for West Basin MWD"s 2020 Urban Water Management Plan
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:13:19 PM
Importance: High

Dear Mr. Lee,
I apologize for the error in the previous message sent moments ago.  Please know that we are very
grateful for all the support we receive from the City of Hawthorne!  As noted, per the Urban Water
Management Planning Act, West Basin is in the process of preparing its 2020 Urban Water
Management Plan (UWMP) and 2021 Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP).  In addition,
WBMWD is preparing an appendix to both the 2015 UWMP and 2020 UWMP to demonstrate
consistency with the Delta Plan Policy WR P1, Reduced Reliance on the Delta Through Improved
Regional Water Self-Reliance (California Code Reg., tit.23, §5003). The 2015 UWMP is being
amended only to report reduced reliance on the Delta and this action is separate from adoption of
the 2020 UWMP and adoption of the 2021 WSCP.
 
Through this effort, we look forward to your participation.  Attached, please find the Notice of Public
Hearing for the West Basin Municipal Water District 2020 Urban Water Management Plan.  The
public hearing is scheduled as part of a WBMWD Board meeting on June 10, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
This meeting will be available virtually, and will be properly noticed on the West Basin website
(www.westbasin.org).
 
If you or your staff have any questions, please feel free to give me a call. 
 
Sincerely,
 
 

E.J. Caldwell, Esq.
Water Policy & Resources Development
Manager
310.660.6286 Office
213.500.0379 Mobile 
edwardc@westbasin.org

 
 



CALIFORNIA  NEWSPAPER SERVICE BUREAU

CNS#

D A I L Y  J O U R N A L  C O R P O R A T I O N

To the right is a copy of the notice you sent to us for publication in the LOS
ANGELES SENTINEL. Please read this notice carefully and call us with any
corrections. The Proof of Publication will be filed with the County Clerk, if
required, and mailed to you after the last date below. Publication date(s) for
this notice is (are):

Mailing Address : 915 E FIRST ST, LOS ANGELES, CA 90012
Telephone (800) 788-7840 / Fax  (800) 464-2839

Visit us @ www.LegalAdstore.com

MICHAEL CALABRIA
WEST BASIN MWD
17140 S AVALON BLVD
CARSON, CA  90746

HRG NOTICE OF HEARING

DRAFT 2020 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN DRAFT WATER
SHORTAGE CONTINGENCY PLAN AND DRAFT APPENDIX 1 TO 2015

05/27/2021 , 06/03/2021

Publication
Total

$988.32
$988.32

Notice Type: 

Ad Description

COPY OF NOTICE

3473202

!A000005723913!

The charge(s) for this order is as follows. An invoice will be sent after the last
date of publication. If you prepaid this order in full, you will not receive an
invoice.

Notice of Public Hearing
DRAFT 2020 URBAN
WATER MANAGEMENT
PLAN, DRAFT WATER
SHORTAGE
CONTINGENCY PLAN, AND
DRAFT APPENDIX I TO
2015 URBAN WATER
MANAGEMENT PLAN

The West Basin Municipal
Water District (West Basin)
Board of Directors will hold a
public hearing on Thursday,
June 10, 2021 at 10:00 AM,
to receive comments on the
District's draft 2020 Urban
Water Management Plan
(UWMP), draft Water
Shortage Contingency Plan
(WSCP), and draft Appendix I
as an addendum to its 2015
UWMP.

The public hearing will be
conducted during a West
Basin Special Board meeting.
Pursuant to the Governor’s
Executive Orders of March
12, 2020, and March 19,
2020, this meeting will be
hosted by teleconference,
with no physical meeting
location being provided.
Meeting details are provided
herein:

West Basin Board of
Directors: Special Board
Meeting
Thursday, June 10, 2021 at
10:00 AM
Teleconference
Participation Only
(GoToMeeting and Phone-
In Number)

The public hearing will be live
streamed through
GoToMeeting and will also be
recorded. The meeting may
be accessed using the
following link on the West
Basin website:
http://wbmwdca.iqm2.com/Cit
izens/Default.aspx (Please
check this website for
additional details including
final agenda and agenda
packet).

The 2020 UWMP assesses
West Basin’s water resources
portfolio, demands, and
planning strategies over the
next 25 years, as a
requirement set forth by the
California Department of
Water Resources. The draft

2020 UWMP complies with
state law requiring urban
water suppliers to prepare
and update urban water
management plans every five
years.

The draft WSCP describes
how West Basin is prepared
to respond to a variety of
water shortage conditions.
West Basin’s draft WSCP
satisfies the requirements of
the California Water Code.

The draft Appendix I to the
2015 UWMP and draft
Appendix D to the 2020
UWMP includes all of the
elements described in Delta
Plan Policy WR P1, Reduce
Reliance on the Delta
Through Improved Regional
Water Self-Reliance (Cal.
Code Regs. tit. 23, § 5003)
which need to be included in
a water supplier’s UWMP to
support a certification of
consistency for a future
covered action.

Final drafts of the 2020
UWMP, WSCP, and
Appendix I to the 2015
UWMP may be viewed on the
West Basin website at
www.westbasin.org. Public
input is welcomed and will be
considered prior to finalizing
the 2020 UWMP, WSCP, and
Appendix I to the 2015
UWMP. All written
comments must be
received by 5:00 PM PDT
on June 9, 2021.

For more information, or to
provide comments on the
draft 2020 UWMP, draft
WSCP, and draft Appendix I
to the 2015 UWMP, please
contact E.J. Caldwell,
Manager of Water Policy and
Resources Development at
edwardc@westbasin.org.
5/27, 6/3/21
CNS-3473202#
LOS ANGELES SENTINEL



Aviso de Audiencia Pública 

BORRADOR DEL PLAN DE GESTIÓN DE AGUAS URBANAS 2020, BORRADOR DEL PLAN DE 
CONTINGENCIA POR ESCASEZ DEL AGUA, Y BORRADOR  DEL APÉNDICE I PARA EL PLAN 

DE GESTIÓN DE AGUAS URBANAS 2015  

La Junta de Directores de West Basin Municipal Water District (West Basin) llevará a cabo una 
audiencia pública el jueves 10 de junio de 2021 a las 10:00 AM, para recibir comentarios sobre 
el borrador del Plan de Gestión del Agua Urbana (UWMP, por sus siglas en inglés) del Distrito, 
el borrador del Plan de Contingencia por Escasez de Agua (WSCP, por sus siglas en inglés) y el 
borrador del Apéndice I como un adendum a sus UWMP de 2015. 
  
La audiencia pública se llevará a cabo durante una reunión Especial de la Junta de West Basin. De 
conformidad con las Órdenes Ejecutivas del Gobernador del 12 de marzo de 2020, esta reunión 
será presentada por teleconferencia, sin que se proporcione una ubicación física para la reunión. 
Aquí se proporcionan los detalles de la reunión: 

Junta de Directores de West Basin: Reunión Especial de la Junta
Jueves 10 de junio de 2021 a las 10:00 AM
Solo Participación en Teleconferencia (GoToMeeting y Número con Llamadas)

La audiencia pública será transmitida en vivo a través de GoToMeeting y también será grabada. 
Se puede acceder a la reunión utilizando el siguiente enlace en el sitio web de West Basin:  http://
wbmwdca.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx (Consulte este sitio web para detalles adicionales, 
incluyendo la agenda final y el paquete de la agenda). 

El UWMP de 2020 evalúa la cartera de recursos hídricos de West Basin, y las estrategias de 
planificación durante los próximos 25 años, como un requisito establecido por el Departamento 
de Recursos Hídricos de California. El borrador del UWMP de 2020 cumple con la ley estatal que 
requiere que los proveedores de agua urbana preparen y actualicen los planes de gestión de agua 
urbana cada cinco años.

El borrador WSCP describe cómo el West Basin está preparada para responder a una variedad 
de condiciones de escasez de agua. El borrador WSCP de West Basin satisface los requisitos del 
Código de Aguas de California. 

El borrador del Apéndice I al UWMP de 2015 y el borrador del Apéndice D al UWMP de 2020 
incluye todos los elementos descritos en la Política del Plan Delta WR P1, Reducir la Dependencia 
Delta a Través de la Autosuficiencia Regional Mejorada del Agua (Código de Regs. De Cal. tít. 
23, § 5003) que deben ser incluidos en un UWMP del proveedor de agua para respaldar una 
certificación de consistencia para una futura acción cubierta. 

Los borradores finales del UWMP de 2020, WSCP, y el Apéndice I al UWMP de 2015 pueden ser 
vistos en el sitio web de Basin West en www.westbasin.org. Las aportaciones del público son 
bienvenidas y serán consideradas antes de finalizar el UWMP de 2020, WSCP, y el Apéndice I al 
UWMP de 2015. Todos los comentarios escritos deben ser recibidos antes de las 5:00 PM 
PDT del 9 de junio de 2021. 

Para obtener más información, o para proporcionar comentarios sobre el borrador UWMP de 
2020, el borrador WSCP, y el borrador del Apéndice I al UWMP de 2015, comuníquese con E.J. 
Caldwell, Gerente de Desarrollo de Recursos y Políticas del Agua en edwardc@westbasin.org.



DRAFT 2020 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT
PLAN, DRAFT WATER SHORTAGE
CONTINGENCY PLAN, AND DRAFT

APPENDIX I TO 2015 URBAN WATER
MANAGEMENT PLAN

The West Basin Municipal Water District (West
Basin) Board of Directors will hold a public hear-
ing on , to
receive comments on the District’s draft 2020
Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP), draft
Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP), and
draft Appendix I as an addendum to its 2015 UW-
MP.
The public hearing will be conducted during a
West Basin Special Board meeting. Pursuant to
the Governor’s Executive Orders of March 12,
2020, and March 19, 2020, this meeting will be
hosted by teleconference, with no physical meet-
ing location being provided. Meeting details are
provided herein:

The public hearing will be live streamed through
GoToMeeting and will also be recorded. The
meeting may be accessed using the following link
o n t h e W e s t B a s i n w e b s i t e :
http://wbmwdca.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
(Please check this website for additional details
including final agenda and agenda packet).
The 2020 UWMP assesses West Basin’s water
resources portfolio, demands, and planning
strategies over the next 25 years, as a require-
ment set forth by the California Department of
Water Resources. The draft 2020 UWMP com-
plies with state law requiring urban water suppli-
ers to prepare and update urban water manage-
ment plans every five years.
The draft WSCP describes how West Basin is
prepared to respond to a variety of water short-
age conditions. West Basin’s draft WSCP satis-
fies the requirements of the California Water
Code.
The draft Appendix I to the 2015 UWMP and draft
Appendix D to the 2020 UWMP includes all of the
elements described in Delta Plan Policy WR P1,
Reduce Reliance on the Delta Through Im-
proved Regional Water Self-Reliance (Cal. Code
Regs. tit. 23, § 5003) which need to be included
in a water supplier’s UWMP to support a certifica-
tion of consistency for a future covered action.
Final drafts of the 2020 UWMP, WSCP, and Ap-
pendix I to the 2015 UWMP may be viewed on
the West Basin website at www.westbasin.org.
Public input is welcomed and will be considered
prior to finalizing the 2020 UWMP, WSCP, and
Appendix I to the 2015 UWMP.

.
For more information, or to provide comments on
the draft 2020 UWMP, draft WSCP, and draft Ap-
pendix I to the 2015 UWMP, please contact E.J.
Caldwell, Manager of Water Policy and Re-
s o u r c e s D e v e l o p m e n t a t
e d w a r d c @ w e s t b a s i n . o r g .









Notice of Public Hearing
 
DRAFT 2020 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN, DRAFT WATER 
SHORTAGE CONTINGENCY PLAN, AND DRAFT APPENDIX I TO 2015 
URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
The West Basin Municipal Water District (West Basin) Board of Directors 
will hold a public hearing on Thursday, June 10, 2021at 10:00 AM, to 
receive comments on the District’s draft 2020 Urban Water Management 
Plan (UWMP), draft Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP), and draft 
Appendix I as an addendum to its 2015 UWMP.
The public hearing will beconducted duringa West Basin Special Board 
meeting. Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Orders of March 12, 2020, 
and March 19, 2020, this meeting will be hosted by teleconference, with 
no physical meeting location being provided. Meeting details are provided 
herein:
West Basin Board of Directors: Special Board Meeting 
Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 10:00 AM 
Teleconference Participation Only (GoToMeeting and Phone-In Number) 
The public hearing will be live streamed through GoToMeeting and will also 
be recorded. The meeting may be accessed using the following link on 
the West Basin website: http://wbmwdca.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx 

agenda packet).
The 2020 UWMP assesses West Basin’s water resources portfolio, de-
mands, and planning strategies over the next 25 years, as a requirement 
set forth by the California Department of Water Resources. The draft 2020 
UWMP complies with state law requiring urban water suppliers to prepare 

The draft WSCP describes how West Basin is prepared to respond to a 

requirements of the California Water Code. 
The draft Appendix I to the 2015 UWMP anddraft Appendix D to the 2020 
UWMP includes all of the elements described in Delta Plan Policy WR P1, 
Reduce Reliance on the Delta Through Improved Regional Water Self-
Reliance (Cal. Code Regs. tit. 23, § 5003) which need to be included in a 

covered action. 
Final drafts of the 2020 UWMP, WSCP, and Appendix I to the 2015 UWMP 
may be viewed on the West Basin website at www.westbasin.org. Public 

WSCP, and Appendix I to the 2015 UWMP. All written comments must be 
received by 5:00 PM PDT on June 9, 2021. 
For more information, or to provide comments on the draft 2020 
UWMP,draft WSCP, and draft Appendix I to the 2015 UWMP, please con-
tact E.J. Caldwell, Manager of Water Policy and Resources Development 
at edwardc@westbasin.org.
Published The Malibu Times 5/27, 6/3/21
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